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STERN BROTHERS & COMPANY

DORMAN H. OLEARY
VICE PRESIDENT KANSAS CITY,MISSOURI

oeptember 9, 1942,

Dear Phog:

I know you will understand why 1 have
not answered yvour letter of the twenty-sixth
when I tell you that I have just returned Irom
my vaceation. ;

I very much appreciate your keepling me
up to date on the situation with respect to the
basketball games, as this matter is frequently
discussed at Auditorium Board meetings. I quite
sgree with you about George Edwards. 1L never
saw such silly letters as he has written about
this matter.

I am looking forward to seeing you shortly.
Veyy sincerely,

[ice President.

Dr. Forrest O, Allen,

Director of Physical Education,
The University of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kansas.
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